
 
 

 

Wednesday 11th October 2023 

 

Dear Prospective Parent, 

 

Palmers Green High School (PGHS) is an independent, all-through girls’ school for 

pupils aged 3-16. Founded in 1905, we have a strong reputation for nurturing capable, 

independent women. Reflecting the diversity of the area, we are committed to offering 

an outstanding educational experience both in and out of the classroom, ensuring girls 

develop confidence, resilience and determination. 

 

Our GCSE results are outstanding. In 2023, the School’s overall percentage of GCSEs  

A*/9/8 grades was a magnificent 41% and A*/9 to A/7 a fantastic 69%, placing our pupils 

amongst the top performers in the country. We are top of The Sunday Times Parent 

Power league table for independent schools with no sixth form and are very proud of 

the value added that we achieve from our baseline entry data. Our most recent ISI 

inspection report graded us as ‘excellent’ across both areas and can be read here. 

 

Since September 2023, we have been able to offer a safe, convenient and practical 

transport service from the Ilford area to Palmers Green High School.  

 

Our 11+ Entrance and Scholarship Examinations for entry into Year 7 in September 2024 

will take place on Saturday 11th November 2023.   

 

On Monday 30th October we would like to invite prospective Year 7 pupils (pupils 

currently in Year 6) to come and spend a day experiencing our wonderful school. 

Parents will also have an opportunity to tour the school. If you would like to register for 

this event, please complete the form here. 

 

We very much look forward to welcoming you to Palmers Green High School on Monday 

30th October. In the meantime, if you have any questions or would like to find out more, 

please get in touch with us by emailing office@pghs.co.uk. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Sarah Proudlove 

Head 

 

https://www.pghs.co.uk/about-us/inspection-reports/
https://www.pghs.co.uk/senior-school-11-taster-day-with-tour/
mailto:office@pghs.co.uk

